
Kia Ora,

Happy news this month - a new date has been chosen for the
Great Colville Re-Fashion Show, and it’s a good one.  We will be
sashaying down that runway during the Colville Easter Festival!
What better time could there be.  We’ve decided everyone
should get in on the fun, so full-on upcycle fabulousness is the
dress code for audience members too. You’ve got a few months
now to perfect a gorgeous re-creation, so no excuses,  get
cracking!  We’ll have specifics for you soon, so keep an eye on our
website www.colvillecommunityhealthtrust.com for more
information.

We have raffles going on at the Health Centre, so pop in when
you’re in town and get your name in to win.  Remember, all
proceeds from these fundraising events and activities go to the
construction of the new home of the Health Centre, The Colville
Project’s ’Wellbeing and Education Centre’.

Merry Christmas Everyone!
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